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SCRUTINY REVIEW OF FLY-GRAZED HORSES 
 
 
Summary 
 
Following the requirement to pause all scrutiny reviews being undertaken by the 
Council’s Select Committees due to the Covid-19 pandemic, this meeting (the first for 
this Committee since it was agreed that work programmes could resume) seeks to 
update Members on developments since March 2020 in relation to the issue of fly-
grazed horses within the Borough. 
 
 
Detail 
 
1. Local Authority representatives will be in attendance to provide an update on 

developments around this issue from a Council perspective, including any 
incidents that have occurred since March 2020. 

 
2. A request has been made to Cleveland Police for information on the following: 
 

 The Force’s current and future policy position on this issue 

 Details of Police involvement in any incidents since March 2020 

 An update on developments around the Cleveland-wide approach to this issue 
 
3. A copy of the agreed scope and plan (updated to include adjusted timelines) for 

this review is included for information. 
 

 
Name of Contact Officer: Gary Woods 
Post Title: Scrutiny Officer 
Telephone No: 01642 526187 
Email Address: gary.woods@stockton.gov.uk 
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